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OMB DIRECTOR VISITS GPO  
 
WASHINGTON— Office of Management and Budget (OMB) Director Peter Orszag visited the 
U.S. Government Printing Office (GPO) to inspect the production of President Barack Obama’s 
Budget for Fiscal Year (FY) 2010.  Public Printer Bob Tapella introduced Director Orszag to 
several of the GPO employees who have been working around the clock to print the President’s 
Budget.  GPO and OMB will distribute copies of the Budget in two phases.  The first phase will 
be on May 7th.  The second phase will be on May 11th.   
 
Link to photos:  http://www.gpo.gov/newsroom-media/image.htm 
 
“It was my pleasure and honor to give Director Orszag a firsthand look at the hard work our 
employees do every day in producing the documents of our democracy,” said Public Printer Bob 
Tapella.   
 
The GPO is the Federal Government’s primary centralized resource for gathering, cataloging, 
producing, providing, authenticating, and preserving published U.S. Government information in 
all its forms. GPO is responsible for the production and distribution of information products and 
services for all three Branches of the Federal Government. In addition to publication sales, GPO 
makes Government information available at no cost to the public through GPO Access 
(www.gpoaccess.gov), and through partnerships with approximately 1,250 libraries nationwide 
participating in the Federal Depository Library Program. For more information, please visit 
www.gpo.gov.  
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